
Ken's thoughts!! 

 

I would like to point out a couple of things about the RV Parking issue.  

 

I believe RV issue has generated more time, money and frustration than 

the issue deserves. Far more interested citizens have attended one or 

more of the 17 meetings in the Fall of 2013 and Spring of 2014, signed 

petitions and/or driven several times to Florence or testified before the 

Supervisors.  All of these folks greatly outnumber the few complainers.   

 

The sky is falling syndrome.  By that I mean trying to solve a problem when 

no problem exists.  Instead we are wasting time wondering how many 

times a toilet is being used on someone's septic system before there may 

be a problem.  There is no law saying how many guests I can have in my 

home so why would it make any difference if my guest were in an RV?  We 

have enough laws!  None of the property owners are interested in opening 

an RV park in a residential area.  We just have friends that have self 

contained RVs and we enjoy their company. 

 

One of the more ridicules complaints I have heard is the "Canadians shoot 

pistols at balloons while riding fast on their horses.”  This is in an area 

where farmers use propane cannons to scare birds away from their crops. 

   

We are hoping that this issue can be tabled until this fall and then renewed 

with the spirit of working together.  Why couldn't everyone sit down in a 

room and within 2-3 hours hear each other’s perspective? 
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